
STAFF UPDATE FROM PRESIDENT PAUL CARLSEN – March 23, 2020 

 

Team LTC, 

 

Earlier today the Governor tweeted that a Safer at Home / Shelter in Place order is forthcoming. We have 

no additional information at this time other than his tweets. We will keep you updated as we learn more. 

Thanks, Paul Carlsen 

 


